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Guidance for Candidates 

 

1. PASCU welcomes both candidates in the November 4, 2014 election for Governor of Pennsylvania to 

reach out to PASSHE’s 112,000 students, 450,000 alumni and their families, by agreeing to have 

their answers to the PASCU Candidates’ Questionnaire posted, unedited, on the PASCU website.    

 

2. To be valid, signed Agreements: 1) Must indicate acceptance of the first two mandatory items; and 

2) Must be received by PASCU no later than Wednesday, September 17, 2014. 

 

3. PASCU will post to its website copies of the documents it is now sending to both candidates. 

 

4. PASCU will publish to its website, unedited, each candidate’s answers to the PASCU Questionnaire. 

 

5. PASCU will provide equal space on its website for the responses from each candidate. 

 

6. Upon request, PASCU will include a link on its website to each of the campaign websites. 

 

7. In addition to being sent to the Corbett and Wolf Campaigns, copies of these documents are also 

being sent to the respective Republican and Democratic Parties of Pennsylvania.  They are also being 

sent to the College Democrats and College Republicans at each of the 14 PASSHE Universities. 

 

8. Through this initiative, PASCU seeks to encourage both candidates—and both political parties—to 

learn more about the concerns of students, parents and alumni donors at the 14 PASSHE universities 

and, as a result, to reach out directly to those voters for support through an agreement with PASCU.  
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